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DAVID W. JOLLY

137H DISTRICT, FLORIDA

SEMINOLE DISTRICT OFFICE
9210 113TH STREET
SEMINOLE, FL 33772

2407 RavyBURN House OFFICE BUILDING
WasHingToN, DC 20515-0913

Congress of the UAnited States
{bouge of Vepresentatives
TWashington, BC 20515-0913

August 14, 2014

Mr. Edwind G. Miller
Director and Treasurer
AVOWED

1069 Idlewild Drive North
Dunedin, Florida 34698

Dear Mr. Miller:

In response to my inquiry on your behalf, I have received a call from the Internal Revenue
Service (IRS). I am pleased to inform you that this matter was resolved in your favor. Your
application for exemption from Federal income tax under Section 501(3)(c) has been approved.
If you do not receive notice from the IRS please call my office.

The opportunity to serve and assist you on matters with the federal government is a privilege. If I
can be of any further assistance, please let me know.

I can also be reached anytime by calling 727-392-4100 or by visiting my website at
http://jolly.house.gov. On my website, you can sign up for my weekly e-newsletter, which
provides an update on issues in Washington, D.C.

Very truly yours,
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David W. Jolly
Member of Congress
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